
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 9 of 2025 
 

Port of Newport 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that between 10:00hrs and 
10:30hrs on Saturday April 26th 2025 Eastway Road, Newport 

Docks will be closed adjacent to the former CH Bailey unit. 
 

There will be no access to the dockyard from this point heading 
south. This is to enable the demolition contractor to remove the 

gable end of a building that is near Eastway Road. 
 

All port users and tenants are asked to take note of this and plan 
any movements around the planned works. Please be patient and 
do not attempt to ignore operatives blocking the road via means of 

Stop and Go signs. 
 

 
 
 

                    Name : Matthew Moore 
                    Date : 24/04/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 



All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 
www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 


